What’s Happening in 5th Grade This Week!!!!!!

September 9-13, 2013

Announcements:


We have completed the first week of school!  Mr. Anderson met with all of the fifth grade students last week.  They have brought home information on starting band lessons.  Please read it over together and return to their teachers.  Mrs. Fjerstad will be starting choir on Thursday.   Please make sure that permission slips for choir get turned in before you start choir.
In two weeks we take our field trip to the Zumbro Bend Rendezvous in Mantorville. It is scheduled for Friday, September 27th.  It is an all day trip. The students need to bring along a sack lunch.  They can order one from the kitchen, also. There will be some time for the students to shop and buy goods from the craftspeople.  Students and their parents need to decide if they want to bring some money along to do this. Students need to wear comfortable shoes and clothes.  We will be checking the weather forecast and discussing what comfortable will mean.

To help pay for the bus cost, students are asked to bring $2.50 and the signed permission slip to school by Friday, September 20th.  The admission cost is cover by the profit made from collecting box tops.  If you have any questions, please contact us at school, 477-3236, extensions 287 and 240.

Next Week in the Classroom:

Reading/Spelling: 

Mr. Carlson:  We will begin Lesson 1:  A Package for Mrs. Jewls.  Spelling TEST on Friday.
Mrs. Gillette:  We will begin Lesson 1:  A Package for Mrs. Jewls.  Spelling TEST on Friday.
Math:

We continue Chapter One: Use Place Value in Math.  We will be benchmark testing the basic facts by the end of September.  It might be a good idea to review.  The students will be receiving their IXL passwords and can also review with IXL at home.

Social Studies:


We will be starting Chapter 1:  The Land and the People.  We should get done with Lesson 1: Features of the Land.

Science/Health:


We’ll keep working on Pedestrian and Bus safety discussions.  We’ll end the week with the Pedestrian and Bus Safety TEST.

Language:

We will studying the different parts of speech: NOUNS.

Dates to Remember:

Monday, September 20th - $2.50 for the Field trip is due
Thursday, September 26th- Fun Run, 1:30pm 
Friday, September 27th – Field trip to the Zumbro Bend Rendezvous

Mr. Carlson and Mrs. Gillette
[image: image1.wmf] And RETURN the BOTTOM PORATION of the LETTER!!!!!!  THANKS!!!!
I give permission for _________________ to attend the class fieldtrip to the Zumbro Bend Rendezvous in Mantorville on Friday, September 27th.

______________________________ 

Parent signature

